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Wednesday, October 23, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Tempest School Photographs. 

We are pleased to confirm that Tempest Photography will be in school on Tuesday 5th 

November, which is our first day back after the half-term break. Photographs are 

taken throughout the school day so please ensure that your child is in their full school 

uniform. 

Where possible, children will be photographed before they go to their Outdoor 

Learning or PE lessons. Children should still come to school dressed for their PE or 

Outdoor lesson but with full uniform on the top half and PE kit/Outdoor Learning etc 

on the bottom half, thank you.  

Tempest Photography will take an individual photograph of every child in school on 

this date.  

Your child’s proof will not come home to you on the same day the photograph is 

taken, but will be sent to us directly from the lab. These will be sent home with your 

child as soon as they are received, with full details of the package prices and ordering 

process.  

In addition to individual photographs, we are pleased to be able to offer a session for 

sibling photographs. This session will take place in the Infant Hall after school, starting 

at 3.15pm. Sibling groups will be photographed on a first come basis. You are 

welcome to bring older siblings who attend Hamstel Junior School or younger pre-

schoolers but please ensure they stay with you and they remain your responsibility 

while on the premises. Prams, buggies, scooters or bikes must stay outside of the hall 

and can be left under the canopy. By having sibling group photographs taken at the 

end of the school day we hope to accommodate as many families as possible without 

affecting the school day. 

Kind regards, 

Hamstel Infant School 

 


